
 

 
 

March 9, 2018 

 

 

 

Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

888 First Street, NE 

Washington, D.C. 20426 

 

Re: Sabal Trail Transmission, LLC, Docket No. CP15-17-000 

 Response to February 6 Letter 

 OEP/DG2E/Gas 3 

 

Dear Ms. Bose: 

 
Sabal Trail Transmission, LLC (“Sabal Trail”) hereby submits for review and written 

approval by the Director of Office of Energy Projects (“OEP”) its response to the letter issued by 

the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission on February 6, 2018 requesting a plan for 

investigating the potential mixing of topsoil and subsoil on certain properties (“Mixing Plan”).  

Sabal Trail requests approval of its Mixing Plan by the Director of OEP by March 16, 2018 so it 

can complete the associated field work by April 15, 2018, ahead of anticipated cultivation 

activities and associated crop growth on the properties.  

If you have any questions, please contact David A. Alonzo, Specialist I, Rates and 

Certificates at (713) 627-4957 or the undersigned at (713) 627-4102.     

 Sincerely, 

 

      /s/ Lisa A. Connolly   

 Lisa A. Connolly 

 Director, Rates and Certificates 

 Sabal Trail Management, LLC 

 Operator of Sabal Trail Transmission, LLC 

 

 

Attachment 

 

cc: John Peconom (FERC) 

 Danny Lafoon (FERC)  
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